
   
London Borough of Havering 

ENGAYNE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Mrs S Sankey: Headteacher 

01708 223492 
 

                         22nd October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Choir - Year 5 & 6 
 
 

Choir will be starting for pupils in Year 5 & 6 on Tuesday 5th November 2024, and will run 
each week. 
 
 
The club will run after school from 3.20pm – 4.20pm. 
The children are to meet outside class 5P; they do not need to bring anything for the club. 
 
 
Once the session has finished, please meet your child in the blue fenced area of the KS2 
playground where an adult will wait with them until they are safely collected.  
 
If, for whatever reason, your child cannot attend a particular session please ensure that Mr 
Parr is informed beforehand, as a register will be taken on arrival. 
 
Please log into ParentPay to show your child’s interest in joining the club; visit 
offers and make a nil payment, by Friday 1st November 2024. Pupil numbers will be 
limited. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Parr 
Year 5 Teacher 
 
 
 


